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ARKANSAS HIGHWAY COMMISSION APPROVES BID 
FOR IMPROVEMENTS IN FAULKNER COUNTY  

 
     LITTLE ROCK (10-21) - The Arkansas State Highway Commission has approved bids for 
improvements to roadways in Faulkner County, according to Arkansas State Highway and 
Transportation Department (AHTD) officials.  
 
     Plans call for the surfacing of the Interstate 40-Highway 365 intersection as well as 
approximately one mile of Highway 365 west of the Interstate. 
 

Rogers Group, Inc. of Nashville, TN was awarded the contract at $4,621,787.09. 
 
     Construction on the project is scheduled to begin in two to four weeks, weather permitting.  
Completion is expected in the fall of 2016. 
 
     Travel information on Arkansas’ highways can be found at IDriveArkansas.com or 
ArkansasHighways.com. You can also follow us on Twitter @AHTD.              
 
 
 
 
 
                                                      
                                                                                                ###                                                                              
 
 

        
        Job 080396 

http://www.idrivearkansas.com/
http://www.arkansashighways.com/
https://twitter.com/ahtd

	INFORMATION RELEASE
	Office of the Director


